
 MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON 
AHDP 2012-2013: UPDATES  

 

 
UPDATE: November 30, 2012 
 
Two questions were received: 
Q1: A member of our staff thought that the County had used some state funding to rehab these 
in the past that would have come with a deed restriction that they be operated as alcohol and 
drug free recovery units for a 20 year period.   I did not hear that at the meeting or see that in 
the RFP.    Is there a deed restriction currently? 
A1:  There was additional funding from PDC Grant that was satisfied as of February 29, 2012. 
The Satisfaction Letter is provided in the Resource Library.  There is no deed restriction. 
 
Q2:  We are considering proposing a use that might be in a grey area between permanent rental 
housing, transitional housing and a facility to promote recovery.    Zoning issues aside, would 
a model that was more transitional in nature or even one that may be more of a facility, where 
residency is incidental to treatment and program participation, be acceptable?   I note that the 
former use was classified as a facility according to the CUP.   Let me know how you would view 
that. 
A2:  Applicants are referred to the application package.  While no indication can be given to the 
relative merits of a particular proposal, the AHDP allows for transitional housing, shelter or 
treatment-based housing as acceptable uses to apply for under this offering. 
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